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NEWS RELEASE
Distributed February 9, 2017

An update on solid waste collections - Thursday 9th February

Summary
The City of Nanaimo is attempting to collect garbage, recycling and kitchen waste today, Thursday February 9th.

Strategic Link: n/a

Key Points
● Conditions today are slushy and slippery, particularly on road shoulders which is the area in which refuse

collectors work.
● Residents are asked to consider their own safety and that of the refuse collector when placing out solid waste

for collection.
● Please ensure it is in a safe accessible place. Place it on the edge of your property as close to the roadway as

possible without being in the roadway; a good example would be an open driveway.
● A number of refuse collectors have been injured during the snowy weather. Please be aware that refuse

collectors cannot climb over snow banks, walk on packed ice or walk through slushy snow to collect solid
waste.

Quotes
"We will continue to attempt to make all solid waste collections today. I'd like to thank residents for the patience
and understanding of the impact the snow has had to collections and to remind them to please place their waste
in a safe accessible place. We will be driving our routes in a different order today to make the best of the
conditions which will hopefully improve as the day progresses."

Charlotte Davis
Manager of Sanitation, Recycling and Public Works Administration

City of Nanaimo

Quick Facts
● Solid Waste collections have been impacted by the snow with some collections being missed.
● If your collection was missed please take it off the curbside and place it back out on your next scheduled

collection day for that specific type of waste.
● We will take double the amount of waste on your next scheduled collection day without the need for extra

tags. If you find that you have excess kitchen waste please place it in your garbage (this is an exception for
the snowy weather).
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Contact:

Charlotte Davis
Manager of Sanitation, Recycling and Public Works Administration
City of Nanaimo
250 758 5222

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/2k7BPTe

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR170209AnUpdateOnSolidWasteCollectionsThursday9ThFebruary.html

